Oroville Planning Commission

Monday, February 22, 2022

Meeting was held via zoom

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 by Arnie Marchand

Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Valorie Johnston, and Heather Marthaller

Absent: Luis Perez

Staff Present: Kurt Danison, Emily Finsen, Cindy Boyer

Arnie called for any corrections to the January 2022 meeting's minutes and, hearing none, approved the minutes for the January 18, 2022 meeting.

First on the agenda was the public hearing for the cell tower modification, it is to have more antennas and platforms added to it. Since no one from the public were present for any comments, Kurt moved to close the public hearing at 4:40.

Arnie motioned to approve the cell tower modifications, Suzi motioned and Heather seconded, motion passed.

Shoreline Master Program and the planning and regulation documents need to have periodic updates so the public can be kept informed of the progress.

Kurt went over the Shoreline Management Act and the framework to the management of the shorelines in our area. The City and the Ecology Dept need to work together on this.

Update the Shoreline Advisory Committee and see what the commission needs to try to get more input from the community. The Shoreline usage and how we want to utilize the shoreline, so the survey participation, write a letter, or show up at a workshop to show interest and offer opinions is important.

Kurt brought up the need to have public hearings on Planned Development.

The next meeting is set for March 21, 2022. Meeting adjourned at 5:05.